
The Town of Laurel Park selected a planning team comprised of J.M. Teague 

Engineering & Planning (JMTE), Chipley Consulting, and Kostelec Planning 

to provide the services related to the Town of Laurel Park Comprehensive 

Plan. 

The JMTE Planning team with the Laurel Park Comprehensive Plan Steering 

Committee developed a comprehensive planning process that resulted in an 

implementable plan that will guide growth and development over the next 

ten years. 
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JMTE SERVICES: 
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 Community              

Involvement 
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